
Dear Parents, 

From Monday, April 7th to Friday, April 11th, we will be celebrating Week of the Young 
Child. Each year we sponsor a fundraising event to remind our students the 
importance of embracing and demonstrating Jesus' message of loving one another by 
actively helping those in need, showing compassion and care through service. This 
year SPC will be sponsoring a Penny War. Students can bring in pennies, bills, or 
other change to help raise money for charity. The winning team will choose which 
organization the proceeds raised will go towards.  

The organizations we are looking to support 

● Garrido Stray Rescue Foundation

● Archdiocese of Los Angeles

● St. Jude Children’s Research

How Does A Penny War Work?  Each grade has their own coin jug for collecting money. 
Our teachers will even have a coin jug too!  In order to add points to your jug, you must add 
pennies and dollar bills. Points are subtracted when silver coins are added to a jug. The 
objective is to add silver coins to other team jugs and keep pennies and bills in your child’s 
team jug. 

It is not about winning and it is not about losing, it is about raising money to help others! 


